

Ms. Lupe Gutierrez & Ms. Sharon DelRio

TUITION DUE November 1st



TUITION LATE November 3rd -(\$10 late fee)



ESPERANZA SCHOOL CLOSED FOR THANKSGIVING! November 25-26th





Daylight Savings! November

Election Day! November



Remembrance Day or Veteran's Day! Thursday, November



Dear Butterfly Parents,

Welcome to the month of November! This month brings us one step closer to the holidays, along with a renewed sense of thankfulness for all that is good in our lives. We hope that all of our Butterfly families had a spook-tacular Halloween! Now that the it's closer to the Winter season, cooler temperatures will be blowing our way. Please remember to dress your child accordingly and to bring in a spare set of winter clothes to store in the classroom in case of accidents!

> This November, we have brand new themes planned for each week/to provide new adventures and excitement! Just check out what we have in/store:



NOVEMBER WEEKLY THEMES

"Fall Fun, Election & Thanksgiving"

November 1 - 5th: Autumn Colors & Changes

November 8 - 12th: Let's Take A Vote!

November 15 - 19th: Native American & Pow Wow

November 22 - 26th: Thanksgiving!

This month we will celebrate Thanksgiving! We will also be celebrating four big birthdays in the Butterflies! We want to wish our following friends the best birthday wishes: Swanson Rhodes on November 5th, Karen Simpson on November 11th, Gerry Franlo on November 16th, and Shawn Dune on November 23rd! Hooray! Parents, please be aware that Esperanza School will be closed for the Thanksgiving holiday on Thursday, November 25th and Friday, November 26th. Also, please don't forget to label all of your child's belongings that are brought into the classroom and to bring in your 5 Rolls of Bounty Paper Towels at the beginning of the month. Thank you for all of your help!



Until Next Time,

Ms. Lupe & Ms. Sharon